Whitehead June (End of Term)

Primary School
& Nursery Unit

'\_EARN‘NG AND GROWING TUGETHER.

PTA Colour Run

A big thank you to the PTA for organising our colour run. The children had a WONDERFUL TIME, THE BEST DAY EVER
(some of the children said). So far, we have raised £4609.60 with approximately £900 of gift aid to be added on! WOW!!
Thank you so much!! If you haven’t sent your sponsor money yet, please do so by this Friday.

Pupil Voice Fundraiser

A super big well done Pupil Voice, there is nothing like a PJ day in school and thanks to your generosity we raised £428.50
for Cancer Research so far. If you haven’t made your donation on school money yet, please do so by this Friday so that
we can send the money through to Cancer Research.

Reports, Teachers for 2024/25 & Plans for August/September

The August/September newsletter will be sent out on Monday 21 June with details of your child’s teacher for next year
along with the plans for our return to school on Monday 26 August. The children will also bring home their reports on
that day.

Uniform

There is lots of unnamed lost property in school and this will be placed in the front foyer from tomorrow until Monday
24 June. Please come and claim any items that might belong to your children.

In order to support parents as you make arrangements in terms of uniform we hope to host a uniform swap shop. If your
child’s uniform is in good condition but is too small for your child then you could send the uniform (please ensure that
the uniform is washed & clean) into school by Monday 24 June. From Tuesday 25 June to Tuesday 2 July (8.00am —
4.00pm) uniform will be available in the Front Foyer for parents to peruse and take any items (THERE IS NO COST but if
you wanted to leave a small donation for PTA you can do so) that might be of use to them. Any leftover uniform will be
removed in preparation for School to be used as a Polling Station

We did something similar last year but there wasn’t a huge uptake. We will try it again this year and if there is not a
big uptake then we can reflect upon that for the following year.

IN ORDER TO FACILITATE THE SWAP SHOP THERE IS NO REQUIREMENT FOR CHILDREN TO WEAR UNIFORM NEXT WEEK.

Key Dates for the End of Term

Monday 24 June Y7s last day

Tuesday 25 June All children will have the opportunity to meet their new teacher

Friday 28 June Last day for all pupils. There is no breakfast club and no school dinners, children will finish at:
12.00 Y1 -Y4 12.05Y5-Y7
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